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S~bject: EMS Expansion of Services 

Message: 

We have already heard in this meeting that the mill rate will be increased to fund the KPBSD to the cap. 

Please make absolutely certain that this EMS proposal pencils out before changing the status quo. 

All of chose to live on the KPB. All of us know the risks. 

Somehow we've muddled through without expanding CES services more than they have been expanded. 

We are facing a state wide income tax sooner or later and this state is in recession. 

Thisis not the time to add more costs to take care of tourists· or those who do not use AK 511 from the DOT to 
adjust their driving to the conditions. 
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